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I completely disagree with the proposal for water price hikes. These are designed to meet the new costs associated with the
increasing expansion of Sydney development. This must be the sole responsibility of developers and thus the people purchasing
these properties. The insane drive to develop Sydney beyond its capacity to support it via lagging infrastructure will only create
a perpetual financial drag that will never be able to be caught up to. Sydney will fill up anyway whether now or down the track
so why not plan new areas regionally as this will be the inevitable path anyway, but cheaper now as time and foresight will
assist in its success as opposed to short term political players only concerned with timelines within their electoral cycles.





